
 
                                                   

                                                 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PLACEMENT ON THE MUNICIPAL PANEL OF PROFESSIONAL 
CIVIL, STRUCTURAL, MECHANICAL AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS FOR A PERIOD OF 
THIRTY-SIX (36) MONTHS CONTRACT NO: UGU-07-1540-2020 
 

 

With reference the above-mentioned tender as advertised in the SC Herald on Friday,20 

March 2020. Kindly note that due to the National Lockdown arising from the COVID-19 virus 

pandemic we are cancelling the Tender. 

Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused.  
 
Any enquiries can be directed to Taru Mafungwa on 039 688 3378 or email taru.mafungwa@ugu.gov.za. 

 
 
S SITHOLE 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
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